
 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Regular November 19, 2014 meeting of the City of Rock 

Island’s Preservation Commission has been cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be Wednesday, 

December 17, 2014 at 5:30 PM in the City Council Chambers,  

if any requests are submitted. 


